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Traffic Advisory   
 

Lane Closures for NM 549/Pine Street  
Deming, NM 

 
Deming - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be 
doing fog sealing on NM 549, mile markers 0 to 2, on October 28, 2015.  During 
this time, there will be an eastbound lane closure.   
 
Crack seal work will be performed on the Business Loop, Pine Street, mile markers 
3.5 to 4 on October 28, 2015.  During this time, there will be an eastbound lane 
closure.  
 
There will be traffic control for both projects from 7:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
 
 

### 
 
For information regarding this project contact Chris Holguin, NMDOT District 
One Project  
Manager at (575) 544-6595. 
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